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Ref number: 6/2019/0396/HOUSE 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

I live at number 99 Eddington crescent AL7 4SX and have just been made aware today that the house at the

bottom of my garden wishes to extend their house closer to my garden. I would like to appeal this and ask for

it not to happen as the privacy of my garden will be effected. Their bathroom window already is situated right

above my garden if it is moved even closer I will have no privacy left in my garden. I have no issue with the
house being made higher, but do have an issue with it moving closer to my garden so that it will be right on my

fence and overlooking my  garden at an even closer distance. I look forward to hearing from you regarding

this issue.

Many thanks

Mary Cassidy 

Sent from my Huawei phone


